anunry Newsletter Room 7

Happy New Year!
We would like to welcome Joe and Vonn to Room 7/

Excited to be back at school and ready to begin new lessons!!

Winter is in full swing, be sure to send your child prepared for outdoor
play, we love fresh air so even if it's a bit cold we'll try to go outside every
day.

This month we will finish learning about Europe then it's on to the continent of
Antarctica. We will explore the special animals that live on and near this

continent.
We will also learn about the Human voice, a unique “musical instrument”!

We will also continue to talk about geometric solids and build awareness of
polynomial shapes and vocabulary associated with them.

Happy Bithday to...........  ZArA GArCia........Sth
Jonas Jarolimek....25rq

MONTESSORI ACADEMY

Remember these dates:
Martin Luther King Jr. Day............. School Closed 1Tth
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Miss Christine & Miss FM@




